McCall Golf Advisory Meeting August 11, 2010

ATTENDEES: Chair, Bob Giles, Pro, Allan Morrison, Superintendent, Eric McCormick, Tim Swanson, Roger Snodgrass, Ron Noble, J.J. Johnson, Robyn Richards-Grove

Staff Report:

Eric:

Need to install a 40' net at the end of the driving range.

\$15,000-\$20,000.

Developer has offered to split 3 ways. Developer, City, Allan

Allan:

\$39,000 behind in revenue from a year ago (end of July)

This equates to about one day of peak business revenue. We're seeing more walking and less cart use.

Jazz on the Green August 14th

Critique/review McCall Amateur

We missed Jimmy Russell on the par 3's. Suggesting we need someone to have people hit up to speed play during the tournament.

The course was and is in wonderful shape.

Many wonderful complements on the tournament and the course.

Letter from Doris and Chuck Swanson was introduced. The contents were concerning the season pass holders and tournament play. Paying the same as all the non season pass holders in tournaments. We address it and felt we would keep it like it is and responded in writing.

Next year we need to let the pass holders know that it is unlimited play when the courses are available, and does not include tournaments.

Roger Snodgrass has resigned from the Golf Course Advisory Committee and the LOT as of August 11, 2010.

Next Meeting September 8, 2010